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Een gehaakte bloem

v14593

Deze bloem is gehaakt van katoengaren in twee kleuren
met een nr. 4 haaknaald.

Hoe werkt het

 

1.   Crochet 4 chain stitches.  

 

2.   Make a ring by finishing with a
slip stitch in the first chain stitch.  

 

3.   Crochet 10 double crochet
stitches around the ring and finish
with a slip stitch.  

 

4.   In the next round crochet 2
double crochet stitches into each
stitch. Finish with a slip stitch.  

 

5.   Change to a different colour yarn
and crochet 1 double crochet stitch
into each stitch all the way around.
Finish with a slip stitch.  

 

6.   In the next round crochet 4 chain
stitches, skip 2 double crochet
stitches and crochet down with a slip
stitch. Repeat all the way around the
ring, making 10 arches in total.  
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7.   Crochet in each arch: 1 double
crochet stitch, a 1/2 basic treble
stitch, 3 basic treble stitches, a 1/2
basic treble stitch, 1 double crochet
stitch. Follow this procedure for all
the arches all the way around the
ring. Finish with a slip stitch in the
first stitch of the round.  

 

8.   Finish the flower with a row of
chain stitches along the border in the
same colour as the colour used in the
middle of the flower.  

 

A   A chain stitch.  

 

B   A double crochet stitch.  

 

C   A 1/2 basic treble stitch.  

 

D   A basic treble stitch.  


